
Subject: New TC on Data Engineering Chair
Date: Thu, 4 Nov 2010 09:47:28 -0700
From: Carrie C Walsh <CCWalsh@COMPUTER.ORG>
To: tc-election@COMPUTER.ORG

Dear TCDE Members:

The polls for the TCDE Chair election have closed, and the votes have been tallied and reviewed.

David Lomet has been elected TC Chair with 100% of the total votes.

There were no write-in candidates.

Our congratulations to Dr. Lomet on being elected TCDE Chair!

Sincerely yours,
Carrie
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